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Headteacher: Mrs J. Ferretti 
Telephone No: 01902 558621 
Email: stpaulsprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.stpaulscofeprimaryschool.co.uk   

      28th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
We are looking forward to inviting you into school for our Spring term Parents’ Evenings 
next week. Meetings will be available with your child’s class teacher on Wednesday 5th and 
Thursday 6th March.   
 
This meeting will give parents the opportunity to discuss your child’s current attainment, 
targets and next steps and ask any questions you may have. Midyear reports will also be 
shared and discussed at this meeting.  
 
10-minute appointments will be available for Nursery parents on; 
 
Wednesday 5th March between 3.30-6.30pm.  
 
And for parents of children in Reception to Year 6 on; 
 
Wednesday 5th March and Thursday 6th March between 3.30-6.30pm. 
 
 
We will again be using our online booking system for booking appointments. Bookings will 
close on Tuesday 4th March at 9pm to allow time for teachers to review their appointments 
and prepare.  
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How to book your appointment… 

 
         You are invited to make appointments for the school's next parent-teacher meetings.  

The parent-teacher meetings are on 5th and 6th March 2025. 
 

To make your appointments please login at: Parents' Evening - Parent Details Login 
 

To login you will need to enter your name (as shown at the top of your email) and your child's 
name ([First Name] [Last Name]). The login details you enter must match those we have on 
record for you. 

 
Appointments will be available to book from 18:30 on 28th Feb 2025 until 21:00 on 4th March 
2025.  

 
After you have made your appointments you can choose to print or e-mail confirmation. 

 
N.B. The email address field on the login page is only used to send your appointment 
confirmation. If you have problems logging in, it will not be because of the e-mail address you 
entered. 

 
You can download a Parent Guide if you would like some detailed instructions on how to use 
Parents Booking. 

 
 
If you have any issues logging on or booking your appointment, please email the school 
office and we will get back to you as soon as possible.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school for your appointment next week.  
 

 
Best wishes,  

 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher 

https://parents-booking.co.uk/stpaulspendeford
https://knowledge.parents-booking.com/downloads/Parent%20Booking%20-%20Parent%20Guide.pdf

